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NOTICE FOR CLOSURE OF 
ROAD/STREET TO ORDINARY 
VEHICULAR TRAFFIC

PURSUANT to the Transport (Vehicular Traffic 
Road Closure) Regulations 1965, notice is 
hereby given that the Waitomo District Council, 
for the purpose of the St. Josephs School 
Annual Gala 2016 will close the following 
roads/streets to ordinary vehicular traffic for the 
periods indicated:

Date: 11 March 2016
Period of Closure: 4.00pm to 8.00pm
Streets/Roads:	 Queen Street closed between 
Princes Street and Anne Street Te Kuiti.

Alternative route(s) available: Princes Street, 
Bayne Street, South Street and Seddon Street, 
Te Kuiti.

It will be an offence under the above regulations 
for any person otherwise than under authority to 
use the road/street for ordinary vehicular traffic 
during this period of closure.


